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CITY OF HAZLEHURST

Shirley A. Sandifer Aldermen

Mayor Richard B. Akin
Frank A. Jones

Pamela S. Wilbert Jeremy McKinzie

City Clerk Ronald Sims
Frederick Sandifer

September 16, 2019

Office of the State Auditor

P.O. Box 956

Jackson, MS 39205

Re: Annual Municipal Audit

Department of Technical Assistance

Accompanying this letter are two copies of the annual audit of the City of Hazlehurst,
Mississippi, for the fiscal year ended September 30, 2019. In connection with this audit,

and electronic copy of the audit was sent also.

Sincerely,

Shirley Sandifer
Mayor

SS/psw

209 S. Extension Street  P. O. Box 549 * Hazlehurst, Mississippi 39083 (601) 894-3131 « (601) 894-5577
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